
Reference #: 2023-51-IP 

From:  Inpatient Value, Incentives, and Quality Reporting Outreach and 

Education Support Contractor 

Sent:  April 21, 2023 

To:  IQR ListServe Recipient List 

Subject: Inpatient Warehouse release for ICD-10 codes Q2 2023 

We are pleased to announce a Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR) system release for April 2023. 

This release includes modifications to Hospital Inpatient Quality Reporting (IQR) which are 

detailed below and available at https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login.  

The HQR Release will consist of all applications, processes, and reports necessary to support the 

following program and initiatives: 

• IQR 

o ICD-10 code updates in support of the IQR Master Code list diagnosis code updates 

effective for encounters 04/01/2023 through 06/30/2023. 

Do not respond directly to this email. For further assistance regarding the information contained 

in this message, please contact the CCSQ Support Center at QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov, or by 

calling toll-free 866.288.8912 (TTY: 877.715.6222) weekdays from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET. 
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